
4912  Concordance Study

4912 Mt 4:24 taken

4912 Lu 12:50 straitened

4912 Lu 19:43 keep

4912 Lu 22:63 held

4912 Lu 4:38 taken

4912 Lu 8:37 taken

4912 Lu 8:45 throng

4912 Ac 18:5 pressed

4912 Ac 7:57 stopped

4912 2Co 5:14 constraineth

4912 Php 1:23 strait

 

~~~~~~

 4912.  Strong's Dictionary Study

4912. sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: --constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop,
be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 4912 -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop, be
in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.

4911   Interlinear Index Study

4911  ACT 016 022 And the multitude <3793 -ochlos -> rose <4911 -
sunephistemi -> up together <{4911} -sunephistemi -> against
<2596 -kata -> them :  and the magistrates <4755 -strategos ->
rent <4048 -perirrhegnumi -> off <4048 -perirrhegnumi -> their
clothes <2440 -himation -> ,  and commanded <2753 -keleuo -> to
beat <4463 -rhabdizo ->  [ them ]  .

4911  ACT 016 022 And the multitude <3793 -ochlos -> rose
<{4911} -sunephistemi -> up together <4911 -sunephistemi ->
against <2596 -kata -> them :  and the magistrates <4755 -
strategos -> rent <4048 -perirrhegnumi -> off <4048 -
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perirrhegnumi -> their clothes <2440 -himation -> ,  and
commanded <2753 -keleuo -> to beat <4463 -rhabdizo ->  [ them ]  
.

 

~~~~~~

  sunecho 4912 -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of,
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.

* constraineth , 4912 ,

* pressed , 0916 , 1968 , 4912 ,

* stopped , 1993 , 4912 , 5420 ,

* strait , 4728 , 4912 ,

* taken , 0142 , 0259 , 0353 , 0522 , 0642 , 0782 , 1096 , 1723 ,
 1808 , 1869 , 2221 , 2638 , 2639 , 2983 , 3880 , 4014 , 4084 ,
4355 , 4815 , 4912 ,

 

~~~~~~

   a 4912 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop,
 be in {a} strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  anguish 4928 # sunoche {soon-okh-ay'}; from 4912; restraint, i.
e. (figuratively) anxiety: -- {anguish}, distress.[ql

  be 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop,
 be in a strait, straiten, {be} taken with, throng.[ql

  be 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop,
 {be} in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  constrain 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to
hold together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or
siege) or arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex,
afflict, preoccupy: -- {constrain}, hold, keep in, press, lie
sick of, stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.
[ql

  distress 4928 # sunoche {soon-okh-ay'}; from 4912; restraint,
i.e. (figuratively) anxiety: -- anguish, {distress}.[ql
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  hold 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, {hold}, keep in, press, lie sick of,
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  in 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop,
 be {in} a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  in 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep {in}, press, lie sick of,
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  keep 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, {keep} in, press, lie sick of,
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  lie 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, {lie} sick of,
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  of 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick {of},
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  press 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to
hold together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or
siege) or arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex,
afflict, preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, {press}, lie
sick of, stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.
[ql

  sick 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie {sick} of,
stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  stop 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of,
{stop}, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  strait 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to
hold together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or
siege) or arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex,
afflict, preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick
of, stop, be in a {strait}, straiten, be taken with, throng.[ql

  straiten 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to
hold together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or
siege) or arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex,
afflict, preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick
of, stop, be in a strait, {straiten}, be taken with, throng.[ql
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  taken 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to
hold together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or
siege) or arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex,
afflict, preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick
of, stop, be in a strait, straiten, be {taken} with, throng.[ql

  throng 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to
hold together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or
siege) or arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex,
afflict, preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick
of, stop, be in a strait, straiten, be taken with, {throng}.[ql

  with 4912 # sunecho {soon-ekh'-o}; from 4862 and 2192; to hold
together, i.e. to compress (the ears, with a crowd or siege) or
arrest (a prisoner); figuratively, to compel, perplex, afflict,
preoccupy: -- constrain, hold, keep in, press, lie sick of, stop,
 be in a strait, straiten, be taken {with}, throng.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 4912. Cross Reference Study

4912.

4912 sunecho  * constraineth , {4912 sunecho } ,

4912 sunecho  * pressed , 0916 bareo  , 1968 epipipto  , {4912
sunecho } ,

4912 sunecho  * stopped , 1993 epistomizo  , {4912 sunecho } ,
5420 phrasso  ,

4912 sunecho  * strait , 4728 stenos  , {4912 sunecho } ,

4912 sunecho  * taken , 0142 airo  , 0259 halosis  , 0353
analambano  , 0522 apairo  , 0642 aporphanizo  , 0782 aspazomai  
, 1096 ginomai  , 1723 enagkalizomai  , 1808 exairo  , 1869
epairo  , 2221 zogreo  , 2638 katalambano  , 2639 katalego  ,
2983 lambano  , 3880 paralambano  , 4014 periaireo  , 4084 piazo
 , 4355 proslambano  , 4815 sullambano  , {4912 sunecho } ,

 

~~~~~~
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